From: Nicole Zwiers | COCOO Registrar <registrar@cocoo.on.ca>
Date: Mon, Oct 3, 2022 at 4:20 PM
Subject: Registrant Practice Data Survey

! ? College of Chiropodists of Ontario

Dear Member,

Below is a survey which must be completed by all members by no later than 11:00 p.m. on Monday,
October 31, 2022.

Click here to complete the survey

The information is being sought for the purpose of compiling statistical data to assist the College in
meeting its mandate to serve and protect the public interest. The information is collected under the
authority of Article 44.02 of the College’s General By-law (By-law No. 1). Please note that completion
of this survey does not replace your continuing obligation to report any changes to information that is
required to be contained in the register.

The survey is available online and should require less than 15 minutes of your time to complete.
Completion of the survey is mandatory.

Should you have any difficulty completing the survey, please contact Stanley Huang
at shuang@cocoo.on.ca.

Should you have any questions about the survey, please contact me at registrar@cocoo.on.ca.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Nicole Zwiers B.A (Hons) LLB, LLM
Registrar/CEO

College of Chiropodists of Ontario

College of Chiropodists of Ontario is located at 180 Dundas Street West, Suite 1901,

Toronto, ON M5G 1Z8.
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